
 

WARM HEARTS 

 

WARM HANDS & FEET 

!!! URGENT !!! 

 

     At the UMW meeting on Tuesday evening Pastor Amy 

brought a need to our attention. The Breckenridge Street, UMC 

hosts a soup kitchen on Sunday nights and has noticed that 

many of the men and women who partake are without warm 

socks, gloves, hats and scarves. They have asked for help from 

our church.  

     The knitting group is working on hats and scarves. The 

UMW is collecting socks, mittens and gloves. If you are able to 

help please bring any gently used or new ADULT items to the 

church or call the office and someone will pick them up for you. 

Thank you for your continued support to help fill the needs in 

our community.  

May God Bless You, 

St. John United Methodist Women 


